
2016 CornerstonE Fall Groups 

Buena Vista Campus 
 

 

Quilico Home Group: 

Our home groups are designed to be a place of fellowship and 
connection. We eat together, fellowship, and pray together. These 
groups are great places to connect with your church family, 
whether you are new to CornerstonE, just visiting, or have been 
around forever! 

Where: Quilico’s home (119 S. Sangre de Cristo Ave.) 

When: Sunday evenings @ 6:00 pm  

September 18th through November 13th 

Contact: Leslie @ 719-239-0170 

 

Hearing God – Women’s Group 

Women’s fellowship and Bible study. We will learn to hear & 
discern God’s voice through each other’s life experiences, short 
video clips, study of the Bible, and through fellowship with each 
other. This will be a fun & relaxing weekly meeting. A time to draw 
closer to God and each other. Bring a journal, a snack, and an 
expectant heart! 

Where: Buena Vista Campus 

When: Thursday evenings @ 6:30 – 8:00 pm 

September 15th through November 17th 

Contact: Wanda Franklin @ 903-736-1040 

 

 

 

 

 



Pippert Home Group 

Our home groups are designed to be a place of fellowship and 
connection. We eat together, fellowship, and pray together. These 
groups are great places to connect with your church family, 
whether you are new to CornerstonE, just visiting, or have been 
around forever! 

Where: Buena Vista Campus 

When: Every other Sunday @ 5:00 pm 

September 18th through November 13th 

Contact: Jeff & Cheryl Pippert @ 785-691-7412 

 

S.A.L.T. Group 

S.A.L.T. stands for “Seasoned Adults Living Triumphantly.” Join us 
for a weekly time of fellowship and Bible study. 

Where: Buena Vista Campus 

When: Tuesday evenings @ 5:30 pm 

Ongoing 

Contact: Bill & Ginger Behrman @ 719-836-0965 

 

Without Rival Women’s Group 

Join us as we study Lisa Bevere’s newest book: Without Rival. In 
this book, Lisa talks about embracing your identity and purpose in 
an age of confusion and comparison. This identity is embraced 
through a revelation of God’s love. It should be a great study 
together! 

Where: Buena Vista Campus 

When: Thursday mornings @ 9:30 – 11:00 am 

September 15th through November 17th 

Contact: Pastor Leslie @ 719-395-8178 

 

 

 



Young Adults Group 

Open to all 20-30 somethings (single or married without children) 
This group enjoys fellowship, food, and great discussion together. 

Where: Pastor Charlie’s home (16010 CR 356-12, Buena Vista) 

When: 2nd and 4th Sunday of each month @ 6:00 pm 

(Sept. 11th & 25th, Oct. 9th &23rd, Nov. 13th) 

Contact: Pastor Charlie @ 719-395-8178 

 

Ortega Home Group 

Our home groups are designed to be a place of fellowship and 
connection. We eat together, fellowship, and pray together. These 
groups are great places to connect with your church family, 
whether you are new to CornerstonE, just visiting, or have been 
around forever! 

Where: Ortega’s Home (121 Surrey St.) 

When: Sunday evenings @ 6:00 pm 

September 18th through November 13th  

Contact: Art & Lisa @ 719-221-1338 

 

Experiencing God 

Join us as we learn together through Henry Blackaby’s timeless 
study on learning how to experience God in our daily lives and in 
our local church. This group is open to everyone.  

Where: Buena Vista Campus 

When: Thursday evenings @ 6:30 – 8:00 pm 

Starting September 29th 

Contact: Lisa Groy @ 303-514-4717 

 


